
   SHERMAN TOWNSHIP SUPERVISOR’S BOARD MINUTES 

April 15, 2019 

 

 

  

The scheduled Supervisor’s meeting was called to order at 7:00p.m. by  Supervisor Steve Wolf. 
 

Pledge of Allegiance was led by Supervisor Steve Wolf. 

Rules  of  Meeting  presented by Supervisor Steve Wolf. 
Board members present:   Steve Wolf, Roger Krontz, Frank Iannarelli, Laura Schwartz, Gabe Weekly 

Board Members Absent: none 

Guest Present:   Dale Hutson, Doug Mostrom, Bruce Bart 
Approval of Agenda: Motion by Steve  Wolf  to approve  Agenda for the April 15, 2019 Supervisor meeting.  2

nd 
 by 

Gabe Weekly.  Motion carried 

 

Minutes from the March 18, 2019  meeting  were presented.  Motion  by Steve Wolf  to approve the minutes as 
presented.   2

nd
  by  Gabe Weekly.  Motion carried. 

 

Treasurer’s  report  presented  by  Laura  Schwartz .  Motion  by  Frank Iannarelli to approve report as presented.  2
nd 

  
by  Roger  Krontz. Motion carried. 

 

Supervisor Wolf  opened  meeting to Public Comment (limited to 3 minutes on any topic on the Agenda). Bruce Bart 
expressed concerns over the Wait Rd project. Discussion  of  tree removal, safety, and no mention of specific 

language.  Bruce was also going to attend the upcoming Road Commission meeting with same concerns. 

 

Assessors Report – Dale Hutson reported 2019 Assessment Rolls are stored. He also made mention of consideration 
whereas Sherman, Sturgis, Burr Oak, and Fawn River Townships would all hold Board of Review on same day in one 

Location. There remains work to do and conversations with all 4 Townships. 

 
Committee Reports: Gabe weekly will be attending Ambulance meeting April 25, 2019. Roger Krontz  reported  

SCMCCI meeting was cancelled –No Quroum.  Laura  Schwartz –none. Clerk Iannarelli reminded all of upcoming 

Election on May 7, 2019. 

Old Business: none 
New Business –1.  Steve Wolf reported that Lance Thornton has resigned from the Zoning/Planning Board and that 

Kathy Sahli will be resigning end of August 2019. There is consideration of  reducing the Zoning/Planning Board from 

7 to 5 members. Steve has talked to several Townships and individuals  and they all recommend a 5 Board 
Membership.  

2. Frank Iannarelli made a motion to donate $2,000.00 to the City of Sturgis for the fireworks display in June 2019. 

Steve Wolf  2
nd

 motion. Motion carried. 
 

Motion  by Frank Iannarelli  to pay the bills in the amount of $14,590.75.  2
nd

  by  Gabe Weekly.  Motion carried. 

 

Motion by Laura Schwartz  to adjourn the meeting at 8:16PM.  2
nd

  by Gabe Weekly. Motion carried. 
 

 

 
                                          Approved__________________ 

 

    By________________________ 
        Steve Wolf 

        ________________________ 

        Frank Iannarelli 


